

## **Professor Ghassan Aouad**

Chancellor of Abu Dhabi University, Past President ... 2d · Edited

Meeting Our New Student Council Members at ADU Al Ain Campus

Yesterday, I had the pleasure of meeting with the newly elected Student Council members at Abu Dhabi University Al-Ain Campus, together with Dr Hamad Odhabi, Professor Barry O'Mahony, Dr. Shakib Farhat, Dr. Mohammad Fteiha, and Ms. Juman Kaddoura from Student Affairs.

Our Student Council plays a vital role in representing the voices of our students and shaping campus life. It was inspiring to hear their ideas and aspirations as we work together to further enrich the ADU student experience.

I look forward to seeing their leadership in action and the positive impact they will bring to our community.

The most rewarding part of my job is meeting students and listening to their aspirations and ambitions. I felt proud of the Student Council; during our meeting, they showed strong leadership and a genuine commitment to making a difference.

I am grateful for the great leadership of Dr Mohammad Fteiha, our Al Ain Campus Director.

#ADU #AlAinCampus #StudentCouncil #Leadership #StudentExperience #AbuDhabiUniversity

Bassam Mura, MBA Noor Al Masri Khulud Abdallah Roula Qasem









